
O ne. Richmond
Rose Harrington and 
Eloise Durrett '59, were 
reunited.

Ltor. Judi Summerlin Wingate, Joyce Miller Sawyer, Joy Durham Painter, 
Lawrence Smith '65 were classmates who had not seen each other since 
leaving Chowan.

Chapter One . Two .. Three .
Four alumni chapter meetings were held this spring in Rich­

mond, Hampton Roads, Rocky Mount and Raleigh.

Tw o. .  Raleigh
Jean Overton '60 was elected president o f Raleigh chapter and Dick Trammell, 
'64 vice president, enjoyed the meeting at Ballentine's as Kevin Clary shared news 
of Chowan.

Three. .  .Hampton Roads
The new officers electedfor the Hampton Roads Chapter are (ltor) Jeff Howie, 
'57 president; Richard Zeitz, '69, vice president, and Tom Ballance, '69 
secretary.

A Roanoke Rapids "impromptu meeting" was held at the home o f Cheryl 
McElheney '65. Class o f '65 members came together for a fun time at Lake 
Gaston.

i
Four . . . .  Rocky Mount
Randy Vann'67 (left) and Harry Webster, '63 chat with Coach Jim 
Garrison (center) at the social at Western Sizzlin in Rocky Mount.

This spring the Chowan Alumni 
Association sponsored the 
sophomore picnic at the Murfree 
Center, (ltor)CharlesPond,'62, 
Harry Webster, '63, Kevin Clary, 
director o f alumni services, and 
Dianne Agricola, 70.
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